
Good morning,

I am writing to express my support for HB 2558. This would overhaul zoning to make it easier to develop dense residential areas 
near our light rail stations. I support this as it will enable more people to be able to live close to accessible transportation. This is 
important for our environment and for peoples' quality of life.

Thank you for your time and service,
Kristen Sartor


